
North Carolina House of Representatives
Representative Jason Saine
97th District – Lincoln County

July 15th, 2024

Speaker of the House

North Carolina House of Representatives

16 W. Jones Street

Raleigh, NC 27601

Dear Speaker,

After much contemplation, I am writing to inform you of my intention to resign from

the North Carolina House of Representatives, effective August 12th, 2024.

For the past 13 years, it has been an unparalleled honor to serve the people of

Lincoln County in District 97 and the state of North Carolina. Together, we have

navigated the complexities of governance and policymaking, always striving to uplift

the lives of our constituents and enhance the welfare of our beloved state.

After much contemplation and consideration, I am choosing to step from public life

to pursue several unique professional opportunities that have presented themselves.

These roles will allow me to continue advocating for the policies I am passionate

about, including consulting on several key issues that are close to my heart. I remain

open to exploring avenues where I can contribute to policy development within

North Carolina and beyond.

Both Jackson and Kathryn share in the bitter sweetness of seeing me depart from

public service and from the legislature but they are excited to see, as Jackson put it,

“Dad entering the portal”. They have sacrificed for me while I have served the people

of the 97th District. I look forward to spending more time with my family and working

in policy, but also pursuing other professional opportunities to help give back to my

family.

I want to express my deepest gratitude to my constituents for their unwavering

support and trust. I am profoundly thankful for the opportunity to represent you in
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the legislature.

To my colleagues, past and present, thank you for the camaraderie and the

collaborative spirit that we shared. Working alongside each of you has been one of

the most rewarding experiences of my career.

As I embark on this new chapter, I wish my successor and all of you immense success.

Warm regards,

Jason Saine

Representative
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